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Dear Council members, please do not increase or continue adding east county shelter sites. We
already have invasive, unsanitary and threatening camps in our area which need to be removed. Less
sites, not more, are what is needed. Please honor your law abiding citizens and serve us per your
charter. Thank you very much.

Testimony is presented without formatting.


